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STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Chair & Members, Motueka Community Board 
 
FROM: Murray Staite 
 
DATE: 29 January 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Discretionary Fund 
 

 
At the December 2007 meeting of the Community Board, Council staff were asked to 
prepare some guidelines for the use of the Board’s discretionary fund. 
 
Attached are those suggested guidelines for the Board to discuss. 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Discretionary Fund report dated 29 January 2008 be received. 
 
 
 
 
 
Murray Staite 
Corporate Services Manager 
 
 


